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PROTECTION AND PERMANENCY TRANSMITTAL LETTER 21-02
TO: 

Service Region Administrators



Service Region Administrator Associates



Service Region Clinical Associates



Regional Program Specialists



Family Services Office Supervisors

FROM:  
Mary Carpenter, Assistant Director



Division of Protection and Permanency

DATE:   
January 12, 2021
SUBJECT:
Revisions to SOP 12.15 and SOP 12.2
The purpose of this transmittal letter is to notify staff of revisions made to SOP 12.15 Ongoing Training and SOP 12.2 Diligent Recruitment of Foster and Adoptive Home Parents.  
SOP 12.15 Ongoing Training changes provide information regarding mandatory training for foster or adoptive parents and the process for documenting.  

SOP 12.2 Diligent Recruitment of Foster and Adoptive Home Parents modifications advise that regional diligent recruitment plans should now be submitted to the Out-of-Home Care Branch twice per year.  
If you have any questions regarding this portion of the transmittal letter, you may refer to 

PPTL 21-02 Statement of Consideration for SOP 12.15 and SOP 12.2
If you have any questions regarding this transmittal letter, please feel free to contact:

Kelli Root, Out-of-Home Care Branch Manager

Kelli.Root@ky.gov
(502) 564-2147, ext. 3551
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